https://www.dailyrepublic.com/news/learn-more-about-suisun-marsh-on-saturday/article_5f60fb7c-fcd5-
11ee-84c0-8b3be3c66264.html

Learn more about Suisun Marsh on Saturday

Daily Republic Staff
Apr 18, 2024

SOLANO NEWS

SUISUN CITY — Solano Land Trust and Sustainable Solano on Saturday will hold an

educational event on the Suisun Marsh.

Caroline Newell from UC Davis will be the speaker at the event to be held at 12:30 p.m.
at Rush Ranch, 3521 Grizzly Island Road, in Suisun City.



"Join the Solano Land Trust and Sustainable Solano during Earth Day weekend to learn
about the largest marshland ecosystem on the West Coast, the Suisun Marsh. The (event)
... will take place during the Solano Land Trust's open house, where participants can visit
the marsh and learn about this vital ecosystem and the ways the marsh benefits the

surrounding communities,” organizers said.

Newell, who grew up in Fairfield and has a lifetime interest in the marsh, has a bachelor's
degree in Wildlife, Fish and Conservation Biology and is working on her master's in

Ecology with a specific interest in climate change risks to Suisun Marsh fishes.



